Dear Parents and Carers,

NEU Strike Action 1st March

At the time of writing this letter, the NEU strike action is still going ahead on Wednesday 1st March. I am therefore writing to confirm the arrangements that will need to be made because a number of our teachers are members of the NEU and will be supporting their union by taking part in the strike.

The following classes will be closed to children on 1st March:

Lime

Aqua

Vermillion

Amethyst

If the class is closed and your child is eligible for a benefits related free school meal, you will receive a separate communication to invite you to order and collect a meal for them on the day.

I appreciate that for the classes that are closed, this causes disruption to the children's education, parents' work commitments and other plans. Thank you very much for your understanding for our teachers' industrial action.

Should the strike action be cancelled, I will communicate this to you and all classes will be open as normal.

Have a good weekend,

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Stray